To: Myron Ebell[myron.t.ebell@ptt.gov]

From: Kenny, Shannon
Sent: Sat 1/14/2017 1:14:29 AM
Subject: Re:

He's calling you now.

Sent from my iPhone

Thanks.

On Fri, Jan 13,2017 at 7:47 PM Kenny, Shannon <Kenny.Shannon(@epa.gov> wrote:

Yes, no problem

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 13,2017, at 7:40 PM, Myron Ebell <myron.t.ebell@ptt.gov> wrote:
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Dear Shannon, I got his voice mail, but did not leave a message. Could you ring
him and ask that he ring me at this number? ex. 6 - personal privacy|l Nanks, MYTOTL

On Fri, Jan 13, 2017 at 7:37 PM Myron Ebell <myron.t.ebell@ptt.gov> wrote:

[ guess I'll ring him first. Thanks.

On Fri, Jan 13,2017 at 7:27 PM Kenny, Shannon
<Kenny.Shannon(@epa.gov> wrote:
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Hi, I'm totally fine with you calling him directly if you prefer. His cell
1s 202-579-0084. If you prefer | call that's ok,

too.

Shannon
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Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 13, 2017, at 6:56 PM, Myron Ebell
<myron.t.ebell@ptt.gov> wrote:
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Dear Shannon, | was just told by the transition that they want
to retain the EPA's IG for the present. Can you inform him
without any formal communication? Can | let him know?
Please advise. Yours, Myron.
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To: Myron Ebell[myron.t.ebell@ptt.gov]

From: Kenny, Shannon
Sent: Sat 1/14/2017 12:47:06 AM
Subject: Re:

Yes, no problem
Sent from my iPhone
On Jan 13,2017, at 7:40 PM, Myron Ebell <myron.t.ebell@ptt.gcov> wrote:

Dear Shannon, I got his voice mail. but did.not leave a message. Could you ring him and
ask that he ring me at this numbg Ex- 8 - Personal Privacy "hanks Myron.

On Fri, Jan 13,2017 at 7:37 PM Myron Ebell <myron.t.cbell@ptt.gov> wrote:

I guess I'll ring him first. Thanks.

On Fri, Jan 13,2017 at 7:27 PM Kenny, Shannon <Kenny.Shannon@epa.gov> wrote:

Hi, I'm totally fine with you calling him directly if you prefer. His cell 18! gx 6. personal rivacy

r.,-,-..‘l...
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e ilf you prefer | call that's ok, too. '

Shannon

Sent from my iPhone
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On Jan 13, 2017, at 6:56 PM, Myron Ebell <myron.t.ebell@ptt.gov> wrote:

Dear Shannon, | was just told by the transition that they want to retain
the EPA's |G for the present. Can you inform him without any formal
communication? Can | let him know? Please advise. Yours, Myron.
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To: Myron Ebell[myron.t.ebell@ptt.gov]

From: Kenny, Shannon
Sent: Sat 1/14/2017 12:26:58 AM
Subject: Re:

Hi, I'm totally fine with you calling him directly if you prefer. His cell is 202-579-0084. If you
prefer | call that's ok, too.
Shannon

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 13, 2017, at 6:56 PM, Myron Ebell <myron.t.ebell@ptt.gov> wrote:

Dear Shannon, | was just told by the transition that they want to retain the EPA's IG
for the present. Can you inform him without any formal communication? Can | let
him know? Please advise. Yours, Myron.
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